
 

Seedlings Class 

Spring Term Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Happy New Year and welcome back to a new term.  This is a summary 

of the learning programme for your child during the Spring Term.  

We hope you find this useful. 

 

English 

We will continue to follow the Read Write Inc. Programme.  We will 

be looking at simple words using Fred Talk to help sound out each 

letter sound.  Some children will also be writing simple sentences. 
 

Maths 

Children will focus on counting objects, adding and positional 

language (on, under, behind, between).   
 

Topic 

Our new topic for this half term will be ‘Toy Town’ where we will be 

focusing on traditional and favourite toys.  Please see topic overview 

sheet for more information or visit the school website. 
 

PE 

Our days for PE this term will be Tuesday and Thursday.  Please 

check your child has their PE kit in school on these days. 
 

Home Learning 

Thank you to all those children who completed their phonic work.  

Please find this half term’s phonic home learning in their folders.   

Practical Maths tasks should be completed no later than 8th 

February, before half term.  If you have any problems with 

accessing the internet at home then please see Miss Wilson as 

provision can be made, for those needing it, to access the home 

learning at some point during the school day.  

Home reading books will continue to be changed on Monday where 

possible.  Please listen to your child read at least three times each 

week and write a short comment in the home reading diary each time 

your child has read. 

             Thank you for your support    

              Miss Wilson and staff 


